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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Celebrate reading at our Book Fair! 
 
The Book Fair will be arriving at the infant site soon, with hundreds of new children’s books to browse 
and buy. 

Come and join us! 
 

When:  From Monday 11th November until Thursday 14th November 2024 
 

8:30 am – 8:50 am and 3:15 pm – 3:40pm 
 

Where:  At the Infant site only- Back of the Infant hall 
 
There are over 200 titles, for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only 
£2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone. Cashless payments will be available, along with cash. 
 
If you can’t make it to our Book Fair, try our Gift Vouchers available at 
bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents  They’re a great way to ensure your child doesn’t miss out. 
 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Briggs and Miss Ryan 
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